
 

 

 

FIA Cross Car training in Hanoï 

 

What's happening in XC Cross Car - December 2019 

 

MYGALE presented its Cross Car at two days of training organized by the Confederation 

of Australian Motor Sport (CAMS) for federations and championship promoters. The aim 

was to present the different aspects of the new FIA regulations for Cross Car, relating 

to the car, the organization and the circuits. 

The operation took place under the supervision of the CAMS and the FIA in Hanoi, 

Vietnam and with the support of Rémi Larratte, our engineer in charge of development 

of MYGALE China. The participants benefited from Molly Taylor's driving advice before 

getting behind the wheel of the XC Cross Car. 

A popular experience and to be repeated! 

 

 
 
 


